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Dear Mr. Coleman:

This is in response to your letter dated July 31. 1979, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, the first and
second quarter reports on Exposure of Station Personnel in Excess of 3
REll/ Quarter Limit.

The fluclear Regulatory Commission does not publish quarterly reports
dealing with overexposures. We do, however, publish an annual report on
occupational radiation exposure. A copy of the latest report is enclosed.

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely,
,

l "|Q n?L<LA-}Z ~ ,9
~

J.11. Felten, Director
Division of Rules and Records _,

Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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